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1. Father Richard Beaudette, OMI 
 

Father Richard is continuing to recover from his recent illness and is resting up after 
surgery on Friday, April 13th.  

 
2. Care Conference – Advance Care Planning 

 
Personnel from the Catholic Health Association of BC are the guest speakers at a Care 
Conference being held at Sacred Heart Cathedral in Prince George on June 9, 2012. The 
conference will address two topics: advance care planning and parish nursing. Please see 
the attached notice for more detailed information. The conference will be particularly 
helpful to seniors, caregivers, health professionals, anyone caring for elderly or sick 
family members, pastoral teams, Parish Pastoral Council members and volunteer 
pastoral visitors. 

 
3. St. Ann’s Academy, Kamloops 

 
Please put the following notice in parish bulletins: 

 
Attention former students, parents, family and benefactors of the graduating classes 
from 1986 to1990 of St. Ann's Academy, Kamloops: On Saturday, July 14th, Father 
Cecil Critch, formerly Brother Critch, will pay a visit to St. Ann's for Mass, an Open 
House and BBQ. More information including how to register will be forth coming in 
mid-May. 

 
4. World Day of Prayer for Vocations 

 
The 49th World Day of Prayer for Vocations will be celebrated on April 29, 2012 with the 
theme Vocations, the Gift of the Love of God. Please find attached a document circulated 
by the Oblates with prayers and intercessions that may be helpful for reflection and/or 
liturgies.  

 
 
 


